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  EDITORIAL  

FROM THE DESK OF THE MANAGEMENT REPRESENTATIVE  
 

We had our PYP art exhibition on 4th and 5th March. Ms Mithu Basu  an inspiring artist as well as 

art aficionado and a founder of NGO called DOLNA, was our guest of honour for inaugurating the 

exhibition. She started Dolna in 2010, all in order to bring forth cutting edge talent and explore new 

market segments for artists. She was keen to select and nurture artists of tomorrow, rooted in one's 

own ethos, free of all limitations, who would be encouraged to find their personal idiom and write 

the new movement in art. Her quest for excellence and faith in one's own potential, has seen her 

foray into writing, art direction, advertising, publishing, public relations, communications and teaching, explored 

from a creative perspective.  

Ms Basu played óart charadeô with our children and convinced them that each child was an artist. The kids were 

also excited when they were asked to draw on a canvas board. Ms Basu wholeheartedly appreciated the art works. 

The art exhibits were superb, our children are really talented I must say. The parents who did not turn up really 

missed it!  

Our MYP art exhibition was on 7th and 8th March and more updates in our next week newsletter. Our MYP is now 

gearing up for SLC, the invitation of which has already appeared last week. Children are eagerly waiting to show 

their learning outcome to their parents. 

Dr. Arundhati Hoskeri  

Management Representative  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O ur trip to TATA  Institute of fundamental Research was great. We had a good time and 

learned a lot about rocket science, the solar system and life cycle. It was a nice treat for 

science day!  

Shree Senghani  

  Grade 5 

PYP  

SCIENCE TRIP 



 

 

 

 

ART EXHIBITION  
 

The little artists of RBKIA  displayed their skills and imagination on paper during the art 

week. The art work of students from Nursery to grade 5 was displayed in the auditorium. It 

was an excellent opportunity for the students to showcase their aesthetic skills. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


